
Imaging Change Readiness Assessment Survey

We’re only 3 months away from the CalSAWS Imaging 

Solution Implementation on November 22, 2021. We want 

to hear from YOU about your readiness for the change!

The purpose of this survey is to understand how ready LA County staff 

are for the implementation of the CalSAWS Imaging Solution and to 

identify opportunities to help staff best prepare for Imaging Go-Live.

Purpose

The results of this survey will guide the CalSAWS Change Management 

team on the direction of future communications and readiness activities 

for LA County staff as we approach CalSAWS Imaging Go-Live.

Survey will be open: August 16 – 27, 2021

5 Minutes

Anonymous!

Average time to Complete:

Results are:

T-3 Month

Outcome

Details

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Department Imaging 
Lead, CNC, Regional Manager, or email Imaging.Implementation@calsaws.org.

Please be on the lookout for the survey via email from noreply@calsaws.org! To 
take the survey, click on the Survey Monkey link in the body of the email.
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